
In order to help student members to have a fruitful job hunting journal and a 
smooth transition from student to young professional, COPA hosted a workshop 
on Saturday July 20th 2013 at Chinese Civic Center. Attendees include more 
than 20 students from University of Texas at Austin, Penn State University and 
Ohio State University. Four professionals from COPA shared their insights and 
suggestion in job-hunting and early career development. Extensive discussions 
conducted through this workshop and it was much welcomed by student 
members. This workshop fell into the scope of COPA commitment to promote 
members in petroleum society.  

COPA would like to give credits to the four experts for their contribution to this 
workshop. They are: 

 Liao Yuzhu:  Reservoir Engineering Advisor, Repsol 

 Li Weiguo:    Geologist, BP 
 Sun Hao:       Reservoir Engineer, Chevron 
 Lu Bo:           Reservoir Engineer, BP 

 


